
 Mandela Day: PSA clean-up campaign   
 
In the spirit of service and unity that Nelson Mandela championed, the PSA Provincial Office in Limpopo 
is pleased to announce a city-wide clean-up initiative on Mandela Day, Friday, 18 July 2025! This is the 
chance to give 67 minutes and more of your time to making our streets shine and honouring Madiba’s 
legacy through meaningful action. 
 
We will be gathering to clean sidewalks and public spaces across the city from 12:00. The PSA Limpopo 
office has identified Excelsior Street for this purpose, and volunteers of all ages are welcome. 
 
Meeting Place: 90 Schoeman Street   
Time: 11:45 
 
Let’s stand together for a cleaner, greener and better future. One small act can make a world of 
difference, because as Mandela said, “It is in your hands to create a better world for all who live in it.” 
  
The PSA will do everything in its power to protect members’ rights and promote their interests, as 
practising service excellence is an important value of the PSA. Members needing assistance with their 
cases can contact the acting PSA Provincial Manager at phillip.maponya@psa.co.za. 
 
Employees who wish to join the PSA can contact Lawrence Muvhango on 082 880 8995 / 
lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za or Paulina Moloto on 082 880 8957 / paulina.moloto@psa.co.za. 
 
 
Reuben Maleka  
GENERAL MANAGER 
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